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From: Cyndi Karp - o .

Sent: Monday, May 1, 2017 8:52 PM

To: JMR Exhibits

Subject: HB 2198 Support Change Name to Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission

Dear Oregon Joint Committee on Cannabis Regulation

HB 2098 Changes name of the Oregon Liquor Control Commission to Oregon Liquor and Cannabis
Commission.

| strongly support the OLCC name change to Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission.

Sincerely,
Cyndi Karp



